
Kelloggsville High School 4787 S. Division Ave SW (616) 532-1570
54th Street Academy 173 54th Street SW (616) 531-7433

Kelloggsville Middle School 4650 S. Division Ave SE (616) 532-1575
Southeast Kelloggsville Elementary 240 52nd Street SE (616) 532-1590

Central Kelloggsville Elementary 4625 Jefferson Ave SE (616) 532-1580
West Kelloggsville Elementary 4555 Magnolia Ave SW (616)  532-1595

Kelloggsville Virtual School 242 52nd Street SE (616)-532-8449
Kelloggsville Early Childhood Learning Center

977 44th Street SW (616) 532-1585

November 16th, 2021

Dear Parents,

Due to the rise in COVID-19 cases and staff shortages, we will be closing the district on

Monday, November 22nd, and Tuesday, November 23rd.  We will use this time to deep

clean all common areas, classrooms, hallways, and offices.

We understand this is short notice and we thank you for your understanding.  We will

return to full instruction on Monday, November 29th.

All extracurricular activities will occur as scheduled.

Thank you for your ongoing support!

Sincerely,

Mr. Samuel Wright, Superintendent of Kelloggsville Public Schools


